
Dear LIN,
 
We need your help for an upcoming demonstration in 
Eugene! Lying nearly naked in large trays and covered with 
clear plastic in front of signs reading, "Meat Is Murder," 
PETA members will mimic packages of meat while others 
pass out leaflets about factory farms and slaughterhouses. 
The activists aim to demonstrate that all animals are made 
of flesh and bone, that animals can feel pain and fear, and 
that when you eat meat, you are eating a corpse
 
.

We still need help passing out leaflets and holding signs (these materials will be provided). Just bring 
yourself, your family, and your friends! Please contact Ashley Byrne at 212-274-8247 or 
AshleyB@peta.org if you have any questions or to RSVP. Please write "Eugene Protest" in the 
subject line of your e-mail.

When: Friday, June 25, 12 noon–1 p.m. 
Where: Southeast corner of E. Broadway and Willamette streets, Eugene (See this map.)

Please cross-post this e-mail message on Facebook, Twitter, and any other social-networking site, and 
forward it to others who might be interested in standing up for animals destined to be killed for their 
flesh. Visit our Action Center
 
for more ways to get active for animals.

Thank you for all that you do to help animals!

For all animals,

Sarah Gawricki
Action Team Project Assistant
People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals
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